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Project Status
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services and engineering 
consultant, The Isaacs Group, have acquired all easements and 
environmental permits needed for construction. Stakeholders have 
approved the design plans and the bid phase is next.

Next Steps
During the bid phase, the final plans will be circulated to qualified 
contractors for a competitive bidding process. The bid phase typically 
lasts seven to eight months. Once City Council awards the contract, 
construction will begin. 

For more information
William Harris, Project Manager
WTHarris@CharlotteNC.gov 
704-353-1147 
StormWater.CharMeck.org
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Investing in Infrastructure
Storm Water Services designs and constructs projects that make a 

difference in the lives of residents across the city. Our community benefits 

when stormwater quickly drains off roads, flood risks to homes are reduced 

and the health of local streams is protected or improved.

Engineering & Property Management
Storm Water Services Division
600 East Fourth Street
Charlotte, North Carolina  28202

The Margaret Turner Project 
goals are to reduce street and 
structure flooding throughout 
the neighborhood. 


